
- -

*
Illinois Power Company. - .,

* *
Clinton Power Station

* P.O Box 678
e Clinton. IL 61727

Tel 217 935-5623 y
Fax 217 935-4632 ,

Walter G. MacFarland IV
Chief Nuclear officer

P6MER u-6o2927

An literiova Company *

March 2, 1998
.

ppn4D WN |
!

EnsL+L-q;7 'L-n g : ; '
Docket No. 50-461 ._._ - 7; u . -i

ii

C'P L - tih a [iMr. A. Bill Beach ! f'op[cbP _ j

-

Regional Administrator, Region III f }
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission {g j-

801 Warrenville Road OMM 1

Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351
D

FILE
Suhiect. Clinton Power Station Circuit Breaker

Maintenance Status and Schedule Update

Dear Mr. Beach:

Since April 1997, Illinois Power has discussed in several letters our plans for the
refurbishment and maintenance of ABB 480-volt K-Line circuit breakers, General
Electric 4160-volt Magne-Blast circuit breakers and Westinghouse 4160-volt and 6900-
volt DHP circuit breakers. This letter is to update you on the status of these activities
and to establish updated completion milestones for several of the activities described in
previous letters. Milestones for completion of activities described in this letter
supersede specific dates stated in previous correspondence.

Thirty-one of the thirty-three in-service safety related ABB 480-volt circuit
breakers have been replaced with refurbished circuit breakers. The remaining two
circuit breakers will be replaced prior to start up from the current outage.
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Five safety-related 4160-volt Magne Blast circuit breakers are in-service at p
Clinton Power Station. Two of the five circuit bmakers have been replaced with
r#urbished circuit breakers to date. The remaining three circuit breakers will be 4 ~

-

refurbished prior to startup from the current outage. y

There are seventy-nine safety and non-safety related, Westinghouse DHP circuit
breakers in-service at Clinton Power Station. To date forty-six of the seventy-nine have !

either been refitrbished or have had the special interim maintenance completed. The j

remaining thirty-three circuit breakers will either be replaced with new or refurbished ;

circuit breakers or have the special interim maintenance performed on them prior to
start-up from the current outage.
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Illinois Power is continuing to make progress in completing the refurbishment of,

the Westinghouse DHP, safety-related, divisional circuit breakers. All of these circuit
_

breakers, with the exception of the Division I and II MCC main feed circuit breakers will
be replaced with new or recently refurbished circuit breakers prior to the stait of the next
refueling outage (RF-7). The Division I and II MCC main feed circuit breakers will be
replaced with new or refurbished circuit breakers during the next refueling outage. These
two circuit breakers have already had the special interim maintenance performed on them.

Ifyou have any questions regarding our status and schedule to resolve circuit
breaker issues at Clintun Power Station please contact me at (217) 935-8881 extension
3900.

Sincerely yours,

k
Walter G. MacFarland, IV
ChiefNuclear Officer
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Attachment

cc: John A. Grobe, USNRC, Region III
Thomas J. Kozak, USNRC, Region III
Geoffrey C. Wright, USNRC, Region III
Mark Ring, USNRC, Region III
NRC Senior Resident, V-690
Dave Zemel, IDNS Resident Inspector T-31Z
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